
 

Wednesday, October 2th at 12:10pm 

Auditorium A 

Student panelists will discuss diversity in the pharmacy educational environment and 
how it enhances their learning experience. A Q&A session will follow. 

Students will receive credit for self-awareness  

For more information please contact Brian  Stonebraker  bstonebrak@nova.edu 


